
King of  Kings Lutheran Church 
Garage Sale Guidelines 2025 

 
Schedule for drop off  dates/times:  

 
Thursday, May 1: 9:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m. 

Friday, May 2: 9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 
Saturday, May 3: 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 
Sunday, May 4: 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 

 
Drop off  is not available Monday or Tuesday of  Garage Sale week. 

 
As we prepare for this year’s sale May 7-9 (member presale the evening of  May 7 from 5-7 
pm), you can help us by following these guidelines: 
 

• Please be sure everything is clean and in good condition.  

• Furniture, dishware, home décor, etc. should be in style. Older items don’t sell well. Basic Needs 
(Cottage Grove), Goodwill and Savers are all good options for donating anything you are unsure about 
for the King of Kings sale. 

• Soft goods such as blankets, comforters and clothes should be clean and without holes, rips or tears. 
Clothing needs to be in style.  

• Please remove tags from previous garage sales. It takes our volunteers extra time to remove tags to 
price for our sale. 

• Use zip top bags to keep pieces/parts together for games, puzzles, seasonal decor, craft kits, jewelry, 
etc. 

 

We cannot accept: 
• Anything you would not give to a family member or friend 
• Plastic water bottles with straws or spouts 
• Televisions/monitors 
• VCR/DVD players 
• Speakers, answering machines or other electronics accessories 
• Cribs, car seats or booster seats—many baby items have recalls or safety concerns we cannot confirm 
• Mattresses 
• Wheelchairs, walkers or other medical equipment 
• Broken items or items with missing pieces 
• Out of date/damaged/incomplete sports equipment 
• Large appliances 
• Hard wired lighting/fans 

 
Please note: 
• If  you are donating an item that is of  greater value than typical garage sale items, 

please give us an idea of  the item’s worth so that we may price it accordingly. 
• We are unable to transport large pieces of  unsold furniture to donation centers. You will 

be asked to provide your contact information so that we can contact you to pick up your 
item in the event it didn’t sell. We greatly appreciate your understanding! 


